
Central PTO Meeting Minutes 

11/18/22 

Attending: 

• Sarah Alt 

• Ann Babick 

• Stacy Burgoon 

• Jamie Kemper 

• Erin Kelly 

• Jen Page 

• Elizabeth Rose 

• Becky Sanderson 

District Update (notes from Kelly Tess) 

• The calendar will look different for the next 3 years because of the construction. 

Jamie Kemper (Greeley) 

• Changed Halloween pumpkin carving contest to display only, was very successful. 

• Book fair coming up the first week in December. 

• 93% participation in dues collected by PTO. 

• Rolling out composting in January. 

Jen Page (Crow Island) 

• Book fair coming up at the end of November. 

• Traffic and pick-up line still have issues that need to be addressed. 

• Taking a closer look at the afternoon programs; will be starting Hot Shot sports and Coding 

Ninjas. 

Anne Babick (Hubbard Woods) 

• Wrapped up Book Fair and Bernie’s Book Bank fundraiser 

• Process of researching new flexible furniture for Resource Center. 

• Addition of VP Program role. 

• Candy Cane Hunt and Hot Chocolate at the park event. 

Becky Sanderson (Skokie/Washburne) 

• Focus on increase in social events; successful kickball tournament, which will be repeated next 

year.  Weekend Warmup for 7th graders went well, 8th grade one to be held soon. 

• 5th-8th grade Dance Marathon to return 

• Talks with Park District to incorporate more events, have been great partners 

• Need for more recreational space at Washburne 

Erin Kelly (Treasurer) 



• PTO Dues have been deposited 

Elizabeth Rose 

• Provided recap of Tuesday’s board meeting 

• Discussed the literacy curriculum review and the Science of Reading framework 

 

 


